
 

 

“Do all the good you can. By all the means you can. In all the ways you can. In all the 
places you can. At all the times you can. To all the people you can. As long as ever you 
can.” John Wesley 

We are pleased to welcome Rev Keith Garner to lead us in worship this 
Sunday. Rev Keith Garner is the CEO/Superintendent of Wesley Mission, 

Sydney. 

Find out more  https://www.wesleymission.org.au/ 

Holocaust Memorial Day 
  
Seventy five years ago on 27 January, 1945, the Gates of Auschwitz were 
opened and the world knew. Millions of people were murdered but genocide 
is something, which has occurred across time and place and has occurred 
recently in countries such as Cambodia, Rwanda, Darfur and Bosnia. Each 
year the world remembers the victims and also pledges to continue to work 
for a lasting peace free from discrimination, racism and hatred. 
This Year two Civic Events will be held on Friday, 24 January - the first one 
in the Derby Room of the 'Turnpike' Gallery in Leigh at 11.00 a.m. and the 
second one in the new performance space of 'The Fire Within' inside the 
Galleries Shopping Centre on Standishgate, Wigan at 2.00 pm. 
Come and join us as we remember the terrible tragedies of the past and 
also pledge to work for a more peaceful and just future for all mankind. 

 

Sunday 19th January 
COVENANT SERVICE 

10.30am 

Preacher Rev Richard Towle 

 
Steward: Karen Eddleston 
Door Stewards: Sylvia and 
Lynn 
Flowers:  Can you help? 



Welcome to 
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Minister: Rev. Richard Towle 01257 410376 
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“Do all the good you can. By all the means you can. In all the ways you can. In all the 
places you can. At all the times you can. To all the people you can. As long as ever you 
can.” John Wesley 

  
Steward: Alan Lowe 
Door Stewards: Joyce and 
Simon 
Flowers:  Susan Sharples 
Refreshments: Can you 

Sunday 12th January 
10.30am 

Preacher Rev Keith Garner  

https://aspullmethodistchurch.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/Aspullmethodistchurch
mailto:@aspullmethodistchurch


 

SERVE  
Flowers  

• Please consider adding your name to the rota and offer flowers for the 
altar.  

• Flowers  are  then  sent out  to bless  and encourage with our love and 
prayers. If you have someone in mind then please speak to the 
steward.  

Refreshments  
• Can you offer your help to serve refreshments and promote fellowship? 

Please consider adding your name to the rota.   
Volunteer  

• We are looking for a willing member of church to support the popular 
and lively toddler group.  Interested volunteers to speak with Denise.  

Give/ Fundraise  
• Lynn Bates is collecting stamps again for the spaniel rescue charity 

Molly came from. Please save used stamps and give to Lynn. 

• Fundraiser fun with T’Others – FRIDAY 7th FEBRUARY 7.30pm at the 
British Legion, Aspull. Tickets are £8 and include a pasty and pea 
supper.  Tickets from Allen/Normal. 

• Thank you to the Keep Fit Group for their generous donations of £50, 
tea, coffee & sugar 

“Do all the good you can. By all the means you can. In all the ways you can. In all the 
places you can. At all the times you can. To all the people you can. As long as ever you 
can.” John Wesley 

 
• Prayer requests/prayer line – Lynn Bates 

If you would like to join the Prayer Line please speak to Lynn Bates. If you want 
prayer for yourself, family or friends (you don’t need to give details) just speak 
to anyone on the prayer team. This will be put on our confidential prayer line. 

• Prayer meeting – Power House Mondays 7pm ALL WELCOME and please 
note that all prayer requests are confidential. 

• Prayer ministry team – if you have a prayer request on your heart during 
the service please go forward for prayer and spend some time with a member 
of our prayer ministry team (wearing red lanyards).  

  

Today’s bible readings 

 Hebrews 13: 1-8 Revelation 21: 1-7  



• Collection for the stained glass window in memory of Barbara Platt. 
Donations to Lisa Brabrook (Treasurer) or Susan Sharples (Sunday 
School).     

• Handmade greetings cards are for sale. Please help yourself and put 
money in the honesty box at the church door. All proceeds go to church 
funds. 

REGULAR EVENTS – Learning and Caring 

Giggles for God Toddler Group (term time only)  Mondays 9.30 - 
11am   

Coffee Stop Monday Toast and a brew – all welcome Mondays 10 – 
11.15am 
Golden Circle Social Group – over 50’s  Thursdays 

2-3.30pm    
Bible Study Small group study (restarts FEB) Saturdays 

10-12pm 
Men’s Breakfast Speaker – Malcolm Lever  Saturday 15th 

February 
 Every 2nd Saturday  8.00-10.00am  

      
CIRCUIT EVENTS 
Circuit Stewards are hosting a gathering on Sunday 2nd February  starting at 
3.30pm at Bispham Methodist church for Games, Grub and Glory, this is an 
opportunity for our circuit to share together stories and worship together. We 
will begin with games (suitable for all) following by Wigan pie and peas 
culminating at 6pm by sharing a time of worship.   

 ‘Treasured’ an invitation to all who work with children, youth and families and 
all volunteers. Saturday 14th March 2020 at Spencer Road Methodist church. 
The morning begins at 9.30am with bacon butties and will finish by 12.30pm, to 
show our appreciation and offer support and encouragement in your role within 
your church. The meeting will be led by Sandra Morris, our circuit enabler. If 
you have any dietary requirements please email treasured.cfy@gmail.com. 

DISTRICT NEWS 
Vacancy for part time Chaplain in Bury – please see church noticeboard for 
more details 

“Do all the good you can. By all the means you can. In all the ways you can. In all the 
places you can. At all the times you can. To all the people you can. As long as ever you 
can.” John Wesley 

mailto:treasured.cfy@gmail.com


For the district newsletter please see the church noticeboard or follow the 
link:- 
https://www.barmd.org.uk/content/district-newsletter-0 

 ALPHA COURSE held at ASPULL METHODIST CHURCH 

Thursday 30th January   7.30-9.15pm All enquiries Rev Richard Towle 01257 
410376

“Do all the good you can. By all the means you can. In all the ways you can. In all the 
places you can. At all the times you can. To all the people you can. As long as ever you 
can.” John Wesley 
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